Little Folks School House March 2025 Newsletter

Welcome to March! Please continue to send in winter outside gear daily as we never know what the weather will bring in March! We are looking forward to celebrating Dr. Seuss' birthday this month as well as St. Patrick's Day shenanigans!

Attached to this newsletter is a LFSH Parent Survey & a letter regarding the Maternal Child Health Program through the Health Department. Please return the Parent Survey by Wednesday, March 12th, we appreciate your response!

Classroom Items Needed!

Giraffe Room: Shoelaces, stationery, envelopes, and playing cards (even if there are cards missing)

Bee Room: Flower or plant seeds

Scholastic Book Orders are due Monday, March 10th! For every order placed, we receive free books for the classrooms! We appreciate your orders!



Important Upcoming Dates:

- *Week of the Young Child April 5-11
- * Screenagers: Showing at KHS, April 8th 6pm Free Event All about kids & screen time! -Watch for more details
- *Just a reminder that we will be closed on April 18th for our Annual Professional Development Day! This is a paid day so there will not be any adjustments to your tuition.
- *Easter Bunny visit in April TBD

Pick Up & Drop Off Times: Our staff schedule is done weekly based on the children's attendance for the week. Their start and end times are determined by children's drop off and pick up times. If you drop off earlier than your time or pick up later than your time, that can put a classroom out of state ratio and possibly put staff into overtime. Lots of moving pieces that go into making the staff schedule every week so we appreciate everyone sticking to their contracted time. If you ever need to change your times, please let the office know, if possible, at least a week in advance.

Vacation Time: Please let us know if you have any upcoming vacations planned or days your child will not be attendance.

We would appreciate a two-week notice, if possible, for scheduling purposes.

Please also let us know ASAP if your child will not be attending during the "Spring Break" week of March 24-28th.